
 

1. The GOLDEN AGERS will meet on Sunday, February 9, immediately following the morning service to 
brainstorm ideas for 2025.  If you have suggestions for senior activities, we would love for you to join us. 
If you are unable to attend, please reach out to Sister Hooper or Sister Marla with your ideas.  

2. Get ready to wear red on Sunday, February 16, as we GO RED FOR WOMEN!  Wearing red raises 
awareness about heart disease, which claims the lives of hundreds of thousands of women each year.  It 
is a great opportunity to spread the word about the importance of heart health and encourage family and 
friends to take action towards a healthier heart.  

3. Please note that the CHURCH BUILDING WILL BE CLOSED for maintenance from Monday, February 17 to 
Friday, February 21, 2025.  The closure will be for the entire day, so kindly adjust any meetings, 
rehearsals, or other activities accordingly.  

4. Join us as we celebrate BLACK HISTORY SUNDAY on February 23 during the Church School hour (9:30–
10:30 a.m.).  Our special guest will be Judge James Green, Franklin County Municipal Court.  Feel free to 
wear your Africentric attire to honor the occasion.  

5. Our 2024 GIVING STATEMENTS have been mailed.  Beginning in 2025, statements will be sent via email 
to those with an email address on file with the church.  Please make sure your email address is up to date 
with the church office.  

6. IS YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION UP TO DATE?  Please help us keep our records current by notifying the 
church office at 614-253-6707 if you have:  

 ● Moved or relocated 
 ● Changed your home or mobile phone number 
 ● No longer have a home phone 
 ● Updated your email address 
 ● Transferred your membership to another church 
 ● Changed your name (e.g., due to marriage or divorce) 

7. Remember our sick and shut-in members with prayers, cards, calls, and visits (when appropriate).  Please 
report updated information about our sick and shut-in members to the church office.  The deacons 
deliver communion to the sick and shut-in on the third Saturday of each month.  If you would like the 
deacons to visit you or a loved one, please call the church office and leave a message. 

8. HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all who will celebrate a birthday this week. 

 

 

 

 


